## Mt. Airy Garden Club--March 10, 1994

The March meeting was held at the Presbyterian Church with 13 members in attendance. A very informative talk on Turf Management was given by Steven Nash, an agronomist, who is a golf course superintendent. We then enjoyed refreshments prepared by several members of the club.

Our president, Dottie Garrison, opened the meeting by offering thanks to Mary Ellen Haegy for preparing for the February meeting twice. That meeting was canceled because of bad weather.

There is a balance on hand of \$1,645.64. Dues of \$15.00 for next year are due now. Julie read correspondence from Phyllis and Marie. A donation of \$20.00 will be made to the Church when we hold a meeting there.

Peggy Martin brought up a request for donations for District I, and explained the need. After a discussion, Esther motioned that this Club donate \$20.00. Marian seconded and the motion carried. Peggy also had containers for sale that were to have been used for the District I fashion show.

Dottie will be appointing a nominating committee to prepare for choosing next year's officers.

Attending:

Betty Abercrombie
Marilyn Berkut
Dottie Garrison
Margaret Hicks
Jimmi Nell Finley
Dottie Sisson
Marian Moreland
Lee Norvell

Peggy Martin Julie Harrison Esther Neckere Phyllis Tucker Joyce Meyer